
On Tuesday this week, 
the Marine Ambassadors 
and I travelled to the 
Namatjira Reserve 
Wetlands in Clayton to 
look at some of the 
rubbish traps there. It 
was surprising to see how 
much rubbish can gather 
in such a small place. After 
learning about the 
purpose of the rubbish 
traps we discovered all the 
different tests that they do 
to check the quality of the 
water. We also picked up rubbish and explored the various types of marine 
life that live in the wetlands. 

 
After lunch, we travelled to Mordialloc 
Creek and saw the rubbish traps that 
capture litter that flows down from 
Dandenong and beyond - there was a 
lot of rubbish! Sadly, they don’t always 
work and rubbish sometimes slips past 
the trap and flows on to Port Phillip Bay.  
 
We want everyone to care for the 
environment! Try to do your part to 
help save the environment and our 
future world! 

Cheers, Jude (5/6C) 
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5/6  
Winter 

Lightning 
Premiership 

 16 June



This week we have been learning 
about maths, reading, writing 
and inquiry. 
 
In inquiry we have been learning 
about the first fleet and when the 
British arrived, we have also 
been learning about the first 
fleet in Reading. In writing we 
have been learning about how 
different old England was to now 
what it's like, they use to have a cat 
O nine tales and if the convicts 
were bad they will get whacked on 
the back by the cat O nine tails, it 
probably hurt, ouch! 
 
Lastly in maths we have been learning about subtraction and in subtraction 
we've learned so much about it! 
 

And that's what we’ve 
learned so much this 
week! 
 
Cheers, Emelia and Evelyn 
(3/4B) 
 
In 3/4 over the past few 
weeks we have had 
some very fun times. We 
got to make dumplings in 
Mandarin and Kitchen. In 
maths we played card 
games and I won which 
was fun and today we 
made our own number 
pattern hopscotch with 
chalk on the basketball 
court.  
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3/4  
Museum 

Excursion 
 19 June



During our gardening classes we 
were lucky to be able to look at the 
creatures in the wetlands. My 
favourite was a freshwater snail. We 
have also chopped down the 
sunflowers and I chopped down the 
biggest one.  
 
In Inquiry and Steam we are 
working on a project about the First 
Fleet. I am making a diorama about 
the journey from England to Australia. 
I am also looking forward to our 
excursion to the Melbourne Museum 
on Monday. It will be so much fun.  

Cheers, Lana (3/4A)   
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Parent-Teacher 
Meeting 
21 June
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Click For 
Calendar 

Dates

Last Day of 
Term 2 

23 June 
(2.30pm 

finish) 

http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/


CALENDAR

 Celebrating 122 Years   1901-2023 

Last Day of Term 2 
23 June (2.30pm finish)

3/4 Melbourne Museum Excursion 
19 June 

Parent - Teacher Meetings 
21 June 

5/6 Winter Lightning Premiership 
16 June 

First Day of Term 3 
10 July

Pyjama Day 
22 June 
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KINGSTON DISTRICT 
GIRL GUIDES

BE A GUIDE
FOR A DAY

tamara.rees@guidesvic.org.au

www.guidesvic.org.au

HEY GIRLS!

WHAT WE DO?

Come & try something new:
"Be A Guide For A Day" in the next
school holidays .

A fun filled day participating in
activities centred around
guiding. Games, craft, outdoor
cooking, patrol activities &
making new friends. A fun &
exciting way to enjoy guiding. 

BOOK ONLINE NOW 
 HTTPS://WWW.TRYBOOKING.COM/CIFWJ

WHO
Girls aged 6 years to 12+ years

WHEN
Wednesday 28th June 2023 
9:00 am to 4:00 pm

COST
$30 inc. food, craft & activities
when booking please note any
food requirements

WHERE

QUESTIONS 

Carrum Community Guide Hall
cnr Walker & Dyson Roads 
Carrum
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Winter Holiday Program

Week 1: Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th, Wednesday 28th, Thursday 29th, Friday 30th June
Week 2: Monday 3rd, Tuesday 4th, Wednesday 5th, Thursday 6th, Friday 7th July
Cost: $99.00 per day   |   Small groups of 16   |    10:00am start - 3:00pm finish

JUNIOR 
KEEPER 
CLUB

ENVIRONMENTAL ACTIVITIES, ANIMAL ENCOUNTERS AND NATIVE ANIMAL CARE

Includes interactions with kangaroos, pythons, feeding animals, food prep and animal 
enrichment activities. Learn about our animals, their conservation and the environment. 

For ages 7-14 years.

GO WILD THESE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS! 

Moonlit Sanctuary Wildlife Park

550 Tyabb-Tooradin Rd, Pearcedale   |   Phone 5978 7935
www.moonlitsanctuary.com.au
Open daily between 10am and 4pm. Keeper Club runs 
from 10:00am-3:00pm.
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School Holiday Program!  

Keep the kids entertained & moving 
these holidays. Mindfulness inspired

sessions includes a themed YOGA class,
mindful eating, craft activities & of

course games & fun play! 

For bookings & further info please visit
https://www.trybooking.com/CIZXB scan
code, or ✉ carly@findyoursunshine.com.au
Places are limited & bookings essential ! 😊

Dates :  Wed 28th June & Tues 4th July 
Venue:  Carrum/Patto Football Club    
Time:    9.30am - 12.30pm        
Cost:    $50 pp   

Early bi
rd spec

ial for b
ookings

before 
20th June 
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Foster Care  
Nurturing who they are and who they want to be 

 
 As a parent, you know that every child and young person is unique, resilient and has 

abundant potential.   
  
Childhood is one of the most important times in life. It's a time for discovery, growth, 
exploration, and learning—a time for making connections that shape who we 
become.  
  
Berry Street foster carers play a vital role in supporting a child’s journey and in nurturing 
their uniqueness. With your time and care, you can encourage and empower a child or 
young person who has experienced trauma to grow, develop and feel safe.  
  
Whether it’s supporting a child to feel safe and build their trust in adults, exploring their 
interests and developing new hobbies, or encouraging a young person that their dreams 
are valid, being a Berry Street foster carer is a deeply meaningful and crucial role. And 
one which each carer brings their unique life experience and skills to.   
 
Join our community of foster carers and help make a positive impact on 
a child’s life. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Phone: 1800 816 037 
Email: fostercare@berrystreet.org.au 
Website: berrystreet.org.au/fostercare
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milestone banners  

Casual Work 
Carrum Downs 

We specialise in making crepe paper banners 
for community sports and currently have 

positions vacant 
If you are looking for flexible, weekday, 

daytime hours, please call 

9708 2588 
for more information 

“Making Milestone’s Memorable!” 
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Get in touch today!

!      03 9585 8000

"      MENTONE 

39 BALCOMBE ROAD MENTONE VIC 3149

FRANKSTON

30 CRANBOURNE ROAD FRANKSTON VIC 3199

#      info@straightorthodontics.com.au

$        straightorthodontics.com.au

Providing Complimentary Initial Consultations


